
Dear [Parent's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to support [Child's Name] in their academic 

journey, your feedback as a parent is invaluable to us. We would appreciate it if you could take a 

few moments to share your insights regarding [Child's Name]'s progress, strengths, and areas 

where you feel they may need additional support. 

Your input will help us create a more enriching and tailored learning environment for [Child's 

Name]. Please feel free to respond to this email or contact me directly at [Teacher's Email/Phone 

Number]. 

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


